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NIPAM AND WINDHOEK VOCATIONAL
TRAINING CENTRE SIGN MEMORANDUM OF 
UNDERSTANDING (MoU)
We are pleased to announce that
NIPAM  signed  a  three  (3) year
Memorandum of Understanding 
(MoU) with Windhoek Vocational 
Training Centre yesterday. The MoU 
was signed to share resources to 
achieve our respective goals. 

Under the MoU, NIPAM, and WVTC 
have  agreed   to   collaborate  on
various  initiatives  that  benefit  both
institutions. This  includes sharing
resources such as expertise, research, 
and technology. This collaboration will 
help us achieve our shared objectives 
and   contribute   to  the  growth   and
development     of     our     respective
organisations.

NIPAM’s Acting Executive Director, Mr Sankwasa Mubita, stated that the MoU solidify a mutually beneficial 
partnership between the two institutions. “The resources-sharing agreement between these two institutions 
promises to facilitate sharing expertise, knowledge, facilities, and equipment, among other resources. This 
collaboration will undoubtedly result in tangible benefits, including increased efficiency, reduced costs, and 
improved service delivery.”

Centre Manager for WVTC, Mr Polli Andima, highlighted that the MOU is a strategic issue to formalise the 
cooperation between WVTC and NIPAM. “This is just the beginning of real work. We can make this MoU a 
reality with goodwill, clear ambitions, and a strong commitment to work together.”

This partnership is an exciting opportunity for us to work with a reputable institution such as WVTC. We 
are committed to exploring various areas of cooperation, including joint research projects, professional 
development opportunities, and student exchange.

NIPAM and WVTC staff members

According to recent online reports, there 
has been a sharp increase in the number of
cyber-attacks; hence there is a need to raise 
cyber security awareness. Cyber security is a 
strategy used by IT and security professionals 
to prevent and mitigate computer user risks 
against cyber-attacks and unauthorized access.

As a training institute, NIPAM is dedicated to 
providing training that is relevant and current 
in  order to ensure  the  transformation of the
Namibian Public Sector as per mandate. 
Hence, on Monday, 15 May 2023, in associa-
tion with CRAN and MICT, NIPAM will host a 
free Cyber Security Awareness Public Seminar 
at NIPAM Campus, Paul Nash Street, @ 08h30. 

Scan the QR code or visit our website to RSVP.
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